
February 7, 1983 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Monday 

February 7, 1983 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on the Hoffman Home 

Road.  All members were present.  

 The minutes were approved as present by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Jim Neth, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by 

Harry Hilbert, carried.   

 The Chesapeake Chowder House Plans were reapproved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 

by Neth, carried.   

 A letter was read by Neth from the Christian Business Men’s  Committee of 

Hanover concerning the opening of Adult Book Stores in the area.   

 The letter was taken under advisement and no discussion was pursued.   

 DER  has approved 25  holding tanks for Lake Heritage area.  These permits are 

already spoken for and there is still a waiting line for them as soon as more are approved.   

 Snyder to contact Tim Callenback concerning road signs.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:11 p.m. by motion of Neth 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


